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Water District WIBA #2 Update – April 25, 2020

The Town Engineer has now completed the initial field work for the entire area. As reported previously, the project is divided into two sections split basically along the old railroad bed. Contract 1 plans are completed and under internal review. Contract 2 plans are being finished. As soon the internal reviews are completed, both plans will be submitted to the Monroe County Water Authority for approval.

Following initial approval by the MCWA, the plans will be submitted to several other agencies including the DEC, DOT and Rural Development.

We have delayed the issuance of a $2,000,000 Bond Anticipation Note from May to the fall. This does not reflect a delay in the project; rather it reflects our ability to pay engineering and professional fees from our fund balance. The longer we are able to delay the borrowing, the lower the accumulated interest the district will have to bear.

As our town engineer finalizes the layout of the water pipes and supporting structures, he will determine where easements and right of ways are needed. That will be the Town’s next major task, securing the necessary easements and right of ways. 

Our last progress meeting was held on April 14. The goal remains to begin construction in late fall and have the entire project complete in December 2021. If you have questions regarding the progress of the water district, please email Supervisor Ernest Haywood at supervisor@bergenny.org
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